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IRebana (Flower arren@ememnit)
Lessom

The International Exchange Center carries out a series of events for foreign
students that give an opportunity to learn Japanese culture and society.

This time we will hold “"Ikebana (flower arrangement) lesson”, the Japanese
traditional art.

If you want to take part in the lesson, please make a reservation.

Application: The International Exchange Center
(Tel: 0742-20-3806 E-mail: iec@cc.nara-wu.ac.jp)

Application period: JUN 3", Wed - 5", Friday

**Please note that all placesés people) are reserved
on a first-come-first-served basis.

pate: JUN 17th, Wednesday, 5 pm

(about one hour)
X Please come to the class room at 16:50.

Cost: Free
Place: Medium meeting room, 3" floor, University Union
Please bring a towel, writing materials (a pencil and something to write on).



